Gympie kids create competition

For Child Protection Week, 5-11 September 2021





What makes you feel safe and happy?

Use your creativity and the space below to show what makes you feel safe and happy. This could be a drawing, painting, collage, short story, poem or even your own song lyrics.

Get your entry in before Friday 27th August – you can leave your entry at your school office, drop it off at Gympie Community Place, 18 Excelsior Rd, or take a photo of your entry and email it to **llagympie@gcp.org.au**

Great prizes available. Winners will be announced during Child Protection Week 2021. For more fun activities, check out www.childprotectionweekgympie.org.au	











